
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mid-Connecticut Project Special Committee 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
       January 27, 2010 
 

The meeting of the Mid-Connecticut Project Special Committee which had been 
scheduled for Wednesday, February 24, 2010, has been cancelled by consensus of 
the Committee. 

The Committee’s next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 24, 2 p.m., at 
the CRRA Trash Museum, 211 Murphy Road, Hartford 
 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Paul Nonnenmacher 
       Director of Public Affairs 


